
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 11/8/2013 12:26:19 PM
To: Madrigal, Anna-Marie (anna-marie.madrigal@cpuc.ca.gov)

RedactedCc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Joint Utility/POU E3 RPS Study 

Yes. CallRedacted

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Nov 8, 2013, at 12:07 PM, "Madrigal, Anna-Marie" <anna-marie.madrigal@,cpuc.ca.gov> 
wrote:

Hi Brian,

Should I call and set something up with Redacted ?

Or did are you over here today and have time?

Anna-Marie Madrigal
Executive Director's Office 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco CA 94102 
O: 415.703.2492 
F: 415.703.1356

From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: Friday, November 08, 2013 9:28 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; Madrigal, Anna-Marie 
Cc: Turner, Brian
Subject: Re: Joint Utility/POU E3 RPS Study
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Yes pis.

On Nov 8, 2013, at 9:26 AM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:

Paul and Brian - the 3 electric lOUs, SMUD and LADWP 
commissioned E3 to do a study on emerging RPS looking 
forward. Several scenarios were modeled, including a 40% 
and 50% RPS. Today, the Governor’s office and all of the 
Commissioners are being contacted about the findings of 
that study. If you would like a briefing, we would be happy 
to brief you both and walk through the findings for you. Let 
me know.

PG&E is committedJoprotecting our customers' privacy.
http^/www.pgA.twaiibgtlirepPietS^^litfacy/customer/
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